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• Snow Globe Competition Launch 
• Rescued hedgehog! 
• Coffee and Catch up at Chiselborough Village Hall 
 

 

 

Today our annual Snow Globe Competition is launched (please see the attached poster). 

Last week, we were thrilled to discover a hedgehog in our outdoor area, 
a wonderful testament to the wildness of our school's grounds attracting 
local wildlife! However, the hedgehog is currently under the care of the 
RSPCA at West Hatch, as it is not responding as expected for a typical 
rescue. We are hopeful for a positive outcome and will keep our fingers 
crossed for good news regarding its recovery.  

Finally, please do join me at Chiselborough Village Hall this Wednes-
day morning for the Coffee and Catch Up - a chance to meet other par-
ents, speak about what is happening at school and raise any questions/
concerns.  If you are unable to attend, please do send you questions to 
the office via email.  On the agenda this time - wraparound care, behav-
iour approaches and school lunches.  A summary of notes from this 
event will be shared with all.      

Have a good week, Mr Caswell 

Monday 25th November 2024 

Wraparound Care 

Early Bird Club every day from 8.25am 

Afterschool clubs until 4.15pm 

Monday: Netball (Years R-6) 

Tuesday: Dance (Years R-2) 

Multi-Sports (Years 2-6) 

Thursday: Board games & activities (Years 
R-6) 

Upcoming Dates 

Every Wednesday -  Toddler Group at West Chinnock 
 2.00pm-3.00pm 

Wednesday 27th November– Coffee and Catch up at  
Chiselborough Village Hall, 9.00am-10.00am 

Friday 6th December - Xmas Jumper Day 

Friday 6th December - PFA Christmas Fair 

Monday 16th December - Deadline for Snow Globe 
Comp 

Tuesday 17th December - Christmas Church Service 
and Nativity(6.00pm-7.00pm) 

Friday 20th December - Awards Assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 20th December - PFA Children/Staff Lunch  

Friday 20th December - 2.00pm Finish 

Our half term Core Value is  Community 
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Over the last week we recognised ‘anti-bullying’ week with ‘Odd 
Socks Day’.  This is all about celebrating people’s differences and 
promoting acceptance.  A growing area of concern for parents is 
online safety and bullying, so this week I am signposting to the 
website ‘internetmatters.org’.  Here you will find helpful parent advice for all age 
groups.  

 
 

Internet safety advice and information | Internet Matters 

 

Remember you can get in touch with requests for this support section via the school 
office: 

enquires@nshwc.bwmat.org 

Ellie Jaggard, SENDCo and SMHL (Senior Mental Health Lead) 

Well-Being and SEND parent support 

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/
mailto:enquires@nshwc.bwmat.org

